
 

 
 

As many of you may know,  
 
Planning is well underway for the 2025 International Convention 
that will be held July 3-6, 2025, in Vancouver, B.C., Canada. 

As planning continues your Convention Coordinator feels it is 
important that we obtain ongoing feedback from the Fellowship as it 
relates to domestic and international travel, attendance at large 
events, and thoughts regarding hybrid events, and incorporate the 
feedback in our planning. The following survey is one of several 
that we plan to dispatch during the planning process so that we 
may remain current with the thoughts of the Fellowship. 

Kindly take a few minutes and answer the 
questions by COPYING AND PASTING LINK AT 
TITLE ON TOP TO YOUR BROWSER. 

(All responses are anonymous.)  

We appreciate your participation and look forward to seeing you in 
person or virtually at the International Convention in 2025! 

 

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/c19ffc50038b4
5829f1a52eeaf4f33ec 

 

https://aa-louisiana-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2OmZCgyVE256LTWxQ6K8rloFmar2Wbm8rcR32vyJ3Rs0d0zwOkAHKokPIY-8FuTDF6B7aXVRLudEGby2kBiTlSJQSe6EJiigWM_uuz44nCAD0KDvSBCW69I744z6QFJJZVT_cD3egL5B2wBOkslRI6jps71JbU6ClE8EJZql3gj-yzsAlQTc_ZmOMw_xIBxKKcalP6j-g7xltMpbdmXH0mKtOvLBzdiCc
https://aa-louisiana-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2OmZCgyVE256LTWxQ6K8rloFmar2Wbm8rcR32vyJ3Rs0d0zwOkAHKokPIY-8FuTDF6B7aXVRLudEGby2kBiTlSJQSe6EJiigWM_uuz44nCAD0KDvSBCW69I744z6QFJJZVT_cD3egL5B2wBOkslRI6jps71JbU6ClE8EJZql3gj-yzsAlQTc_ZmOMw_xIBxKKcalP6j-g7xltMpbdmXH0mKtOvLBzdiCc

